
From: Zainea, John  
Sent: Monday, March 20, 2017 8:37 AM 
To: Barrett, Jon <JBarrett@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Appeal # ZBA17-004 (408 Wilder Place) 

 

To the Ann Arbor Zoning Board of Appeals: 

 

I am the owner of the property at 410 Wilder Place, Ann Arbor, MI, 48103, and I am writing in 

support of Lindsay and Charles Christmas in their request for three variances as they renovate 

their home. Lindsay and Charles have reviewed their plans with me and I believe the variances 

they seek are reasonable and tasteful. They have my support. Thank you -- 

 

John Zainea 

410 Wilder Pl 

Ann Arbor, MI 48103 
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